
AUGUST UPDATE 2021

Student Body President: 
Ugonna Okorie

•	 Expressed COVID-19 student 
concerns and solutions in bi-
weekly COVID Coordinating 
Meetings.

•	 Working with Student 
Affairs to increase student 
compliance with COVID-19 
vaccinations. 

•	 Worked with Director of 
Marketing Brooklynn Collier 
on redoing the entire SGA 
website.

•	 Worked with various vendors 
including 502Inferno, Steel 
City Pops, and partnered with 
LouCity & RacingLou for 
SGA Cares Luncheon.

•	 Began search to appoint 
members to SGA’s Supreme 
Court.

•	 With AVP Alexa Meza, met 
with the Deans of the Library 
to discuss operating hours and 
security updates.

•	 Partnering with the Digital 
Transformation Center on 
their “Ethics in Technology” 
event.

•	 Represented SGA and 
gave remarks at the New 
Counseling Center Opening. 


